
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Academic and Term Dates for Reception 
We are writing to provide you with the key academic and term dates for Reception pupils for 2023-24, these 

dates are also available on the school website in the Primary calendar section. As the year progresses, there will 

be a variety of enrichment and experience events that will be communicated to parents via our parent bulletin 

and Arbor emails.  

We would like to remind parents to check the term dates if booking holidays outside of the dates listed below. 

Family holidays booked in term time will be marked as unauthorised.  

Autumn Term 
 Monday 28th August 2023: August Bank Holiday (school closed) 

 Tuesday 29th August and Wednesday 30th August 2023: Start of academic year (staggered start) 

 Thursday 31st 



 

 

Summer Term 
 


